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The University of Saskatchewan (USask) International Office is pleased to invite you to 

the 27th National Congress on Rural Education in Canada, with the theme of Rural 

Education for a Sustainable Future.  You may be aware of our USask People Around the 

World (PAW) initiative—this year we are thrilled to partner with the National Congress to 

advance sustainable education through national and global perspectives!  

  

The 27th Congress will be hybrid (in-person and/or virtual) and will be broadcast through 

the Zoom platform on March 27-28, 2022.  The event includes dynamic keynote speakers and 

several panels (including from international presenters), in the area of rural and remote 

education. The Congress will highlight global perspectives on rural and remote education and 

sustainability research, and engender exciting discussions between educators, school and 

system leaders, parents, community members, and researchers. 

  

The deadline for the Call for Presentations (CFP) at National Congress on Rural Education in 

Canada 2022 has been extended to February 23, 2022.    

  

On behalf of Dr. Dawn Wallin, Director, National Congress on Rural Education in Canada 

2022, and Dr. Meghna Ramaswamy, Director, International Office, we would like to thank 

you for considering this opportunity to present and participate in this event. 


